
 

 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
  
To:  Nick J. Mosby, President, Baltimore City Council 
 
From:  Peter Little, Executive Director  
 
Date:  October 1, 2021  
 
Subject: City Council Bill 21-0100 
 
 

I am herein reporting on City Council Bill 21-0100 introduced by the Council President at the request of 
The Administration (Department of Transportation). 

The purpose of this bill is authorizing the Mayor and City Council of Baltimore to grant 2 Perpetual 
Easements to the Maryland State Highway Administration for the maintenance of 2 storm water 
drainage inlets along Dulaney Valley Road, through the property of the Loch Raven Reservoir, in 
Baltimore County, Maryland, as shown on Plat 61536 filed in the State Highway Administration State 
Roads Commission; and providing for a special effective date. 

The Parking Authority of Baltimore City (PABC) has reviewed the proposed legislation. The legislation 
does not reference parking. The area has been reviewed. There is no on-street parking along the 
adjacent curb segments of Dulaney Valley Road. The PABC does not manage any parking programs in 
the area. The proposed infrastructure improvements do not have a parking requirement. 

Based on the comments above, the PABC does not oppose the passage of City Council Bill 21-0100. 

 

  


